EXTRA EXTRA

| want to share this exciting news about From
New Hope in Princeton . As of October 9th,
2022. The Church voted to hire Chris Myers
as their next pastor. Chris and his wife Mui,
have five children Hannah, Josh, Reina,
Daniel.Chris and his family live in Unionville
MO. Chris is pastoring two churches. Chris
has a passion for Missions and Ministry.
Chris’s email is Myers1611@gmail.com.
Besure to welcome them into the Harrison
Baptist Association.

Please keep praying for FBC Cainsville, as
they seek God’s guidance for their next
Shepherd.

FBC Bethany

Here are some of the ministry highlights we
participated in at FBC Bethany since we last
wrote:

On Oct. 31 we gave out more than 800 Bible
Tracts and packs of candy to the community
children who were at The Scare at the
Square event.

On Nov. 10" we enjoyed hosting our Senior
Adult Thanksgiving Supper with a catered
meal from Deb’s Dinky Diner in Albany MO.
On Nov 13" we shipped off our Samaritan’s
Purse Christmas Shoeboxes. As a church
family we prayed for both the missionaries
and the children who will receive them. May
the

gospel march onward as we play our small
part.

On Nov. 14" we were privileged to host the
Harrison Baptist Association which John
Mohler provided for all our HBA churches. It
was a blessing to have the Stewards of Children
Training provided by the Missouri Baptist Children’s
Home (MBCH). They did a wonderful job and the
event was very informative. Thank You John Mohler
for providing this for us!

On Nov 18" we were excited to have a full
house of women (approx. 150), from all walks

of life in our Bethany community attend our
Ladies Christmas Gathering event. This
year’s theme was “O Come Let Us Adore
Him.”

Here are some of the future ministry
opportunities we are looking forward to at
FBC Bethany:

On Sunday, Dec. 4™, at 1:30pm
there will be a community wide Thanksgiving
choir at the South Harrison Highschool. First
Baptist’s, Sharon Johnson, is leading the
choir and we are very thankful for her
leadership and ministry in this event.

On Sunday, Dec. 4", at
approximately 2:00pm there will be a
community wide auction at the South
Harrison Highschool following the Bethany
Community Choir. All proceeds will go to the
Ministerial Alliance and Food Pantry.

On Sunday, Dec 11", we will enjoy our
Annual Christmas Soup & Sandwich Supper
at 6PM.

On Saturday, Dec 17™, our church will have
its second annual Ladies cookie swap.

On Sunday, Dec 18™ we will enjoy our special
Christmas program of worship.

On Saturday, Dec 24" we will have our
special Christmas Eve Service at 7:00pm.

On Sunday, Dec 25", we will have our regular
worship at 10:30am but there will not be
Sunday School which usually meets at
9:30am.

On Saturday, Dec 31% our FBC Youth will be
having a special New Year’s Party at the
Community

Gym.

This month our church family lost
our dear friend and final World War Il veteran,
Dale Mitchell. We will deeply miss him.
Throughout the years he and his wife Doris
left a tremendous impact on the church.

May you have a Very Merry Christmas & May
God Bless Your New Year!
Pastor Ryan Kunce
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& CHRISTMAS
SPECIAL

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH PATTONSBURG

HWY 63 AND HWY C
PATTONSBURG, MO 64670

6.00 PM

For to us a Child is born, to us a Son is given,
And the government will be on His shoulders,
And He will be called Wonderful Counselor,
Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.
Isaiah 9:6
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